
New Registrant Positions 2021-22  
 
Community Midwives of Halton is a well established practice that services clients in the communities of Oakville, 
Milton, west Mississauga, Burlington and Waterdown. Our clinics are located in Oakville next to Oakville Trafalgar 
Memorial Hospital and downtown Milton. We serve a diverse population in our expanding community, seeking to 
provide inclusive, client centered care. We hold privileges at both the Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital as well 
as Milton District Hospital, and we enjoy a supportive collegial relationship within both sites. Our practice is full 
scope and thus experience with epidurals and oxytocin will be an asset for applicants. Interest in homebirth also 
continues to be steady within our client base. 
 
Our practice has funding for 2 new registrants for the 2021-22 funding year and we are excited to begin the 
process of finding successful candidates. Our NR candidates will be paired together as a team and work in a 
primary care model for their NR year. We have created a comprehensive mentoring plan and are committed to 
fully supporting both new registrants in their practice. 
 
We invite interested applicants to submit their CVs and letters of introduction to midwivesofhalton@gmail.com 
with “New Registrant Position” as the subject, as we are currently interviewing. Only potential candidates will be 
contacted for a virtual initial interview. Successful candidates will proceed to a second interview involving Halton 
Healthcare Services (HHS). 
 
For more information, please visit our website at www.communitymidwivesofhalton.com 
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